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ITEM 4.01     CHANGES IN REGISTRANT'S CERTIFYING ACCOUNTANT

         On February 21, 2007, Island Pacific, Inc. (the "Company") filed a
Current Report on Form 8-K announcing, among other items, the resignation of the
Company's independent registered public accounting firm, Singer Lewak Greenbaum
& Goldstein LLP ("SLGG"). The Form 8-K is hereby incorporated by reference. In
accordance with Item 4.01 of Form 8-K and Item 304 of Regulation S-K, the
Company provided SLGG with a copy of its disclosures in the Form 8-K and
requested SLGG furnish the Company with a letter addressed to the Securities and
Exchange Commission ("SEC") stating whether or not it agrees with the statements
made by the Company in Item 4.01 of the Form 8-K. On March 5, 2006, the Company
received SLGG's response letter; a copy of that letter is attached hereto as
Exhibit 16.1. By filing the letter as an exhibit as required by Item 304 of
Regulation S-K, the Company is not necessarily indicating its agreement with the
statements contained therein.

ITEM 4.02(b)  NON-RELIANCE ON PREVIOUSLY ISSUED FINANCIAL STATEMENTS OR A
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              RELATED AUDIT REPORT OR COMPLETED INTERIM REVIEW

         On February 21, 2007, Island Pacific, Inc. (the "Company") filed a
Current Report on Form 8-K announcing, among other items, SLGG's statement that
reliance can no longer be placed on its audit opinions for the fiscal years
ending March 31, 2002, 2003 and 2004. The Form 8-K is hereby incorporated by
reference. In accordance with Item 4.02 of Form 8-K, the Company provided SLGG
with a copy of its disclosures contained in the Form 8-K and requested that SLGG
furnish the Company with a letter addressed to the SEC stating whether or not it
agrees with the statements made by the Company in Item 4.02 of the Form 8-K. On
March 5, 2006, the Company received SLGG's response letter; a copy of that
letter is attached hereto as Exhibit 16.1. By filing the letter as an exhibit,
the Company is not necessarily indicating its agreement with the statements
contained therein.

ITEM 9.01     FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS.

(d)   Exhibit No.      Description
      -----------      -----------
         16.1          SLGG letter dated March 5, 2007

SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereto duly authorized.

                                             Island Pacific, Inc.

Date:   March 6, 2007                   By:  /s/ Barry Schechter
                                             ------------------------------
                                             Name:  Barry Schechter
                                             Title: Chief Executive Officer

Edgar Filing: ISLAND PACIFIC INC - Form 8-K/A

2


